
 

Service of Process on the Town of East Haven pursuant to Executive Order 7I, Section 19h 

 

Official Statement Stacy Gravino, Town Clerk, Town of East Haven 

March 24, 2020@ 6 pm 

 

Re: Service of Legal Process on the Town of East Haven in accordance with Governor Lamont’s 

Executive Order 7I 

The Town Clerk’s Office is officially closed to the public until further notice.   

However, for those matters of service of process to be effectuated in accordance with paragraph 

19.h. of Executive Order 7I issued by Governor Ned Lamont on March 21, 2020, for as long as 

said portion of such Order remains in effect, please use the following email 

address:  sgravino@townofeasthavenct.org.    

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

 

Stacy Gravino 

Town Clerk 
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